
Legal Notice of Public Hearing
Geneva Board of Zoning Appeals

Notice is hereby given that the Geneva Board of Zoning Appeals will hold 
a public hearing on March 14, 2023 at 5:30 pm in the Conference Room, at 
City Hall, at 411 East Line Street, Geneva. At said time and place said the 
Board will hear the following: An application for Development Standards 
Variance G-DSV-2023-01 filed by Ronald & Ellen Rasawehr at 350 S Main St., 
Geneva. They are requesting a variance for a structure partly on the town’s 
Right-of-way. The land is located on the northwest corner of the intersection 
of Main St (Hwy 27) and East 5th St. All written suggestions or objections 
to said applications may be filed with the Geneva Board of Zoning Appeals.  
Interested persons desiring to present their views on said applications, 
whether in writing or verbally, will be given the opportunity to be heard at the 
above-listed time and place. 

			   Mark Wynn
			   Planning and Zoning Director
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